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MPS Racing has come on board as a brand new sponsor of the MIROCK Superbike Series. MPS  
has joined the MIROCK Contingency Program and has posted a whopping $9,000 in the 
contingency program.  
 
MPS Racing will be paying $100 to win and $25 to runner-up in all MIROCK classes on their 
Holley EFI systems (Dominator or HP). System must be purchased from MPS through the 
claimant. 
 
You can find out more about the Holley EFI System on the MPS website: www.mpsracing.com or 
you can give MPS a call at 321-972-8282. 
 
Click Here to view MIROCK Contingency Program:  
http://www.mirockracing.com/contingency/ 
 
Click Here to view 2011 MIROCK Contingency Postings:  
http://www.mirockracing.com/contingency/11_mirock_contingency_postings.pdf 
 
For more information on the MIROCK Superbike Series please visit: www.mirockracing.com 
 
 
Jason Miller 
MIROCK Superbike Series Promoter 
www.mirockracing.com  
301-884-9833 
jmiller@mirdrag.com   
 
 
 
 


